
Near North Health is Accredited by The Joint Commission 
  

Near North Health has earned The Joint Commission’s Gold Seal of Approval® for accreditation by 

demonstrating compliance with The Joint Commission’s national standards for health care quality 

and safety in ambulatory care organizations.  

 

The Joint Commission is the nation's oldest and largest standards-setting and accrediting body in 

health care. Learn more about The Joint Commission at www.jointcommission.org. 

 

If you have concerns about patient care or safety, please contact Near North Health at 312-337-

1073. 

312-337-1073 

If you feel that your concerns were not resolved, you may contact the Joint Commission using one of 

the three methods below: 

 At www.jointcommission.org, using the "Report a Patient Safety Event" link in the "Action 
Center" on the home page of the website 

 By fax to 630.792.56.36 
 By mail to The Office of Quality and Patient Safety (OQPS), The Joint Commission, One 

Rennaissance Boulevard, Oakbrook Terrace, Illinois 60181 
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